THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA

TUCSON, ARIZONA 85721

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
May 27, 1969

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY

Mr. Don E. Crabtree
Route 1, Box 39
Kinberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Mr., Crabtree:

Dr. Jelinek left for Israel the day before your letter
arrived. He has asked that we send a brief note to anyone
writing him and then hold the correspondence until his return.
I'm sure you will hear from him after he gets back to Tucson

in late August.

Sincerely,
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(Mrs.) Vearl Galbraith
Secretary
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